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Report to the Health and Wellbeing Board, July 2014  

 
The Chairman of Health and Wellbeing Board receives correspondence from a range 
of partners and stakeholders.  The Board agreed a process by which this 
correspondence can be directed to the most appropriate individual, organisation or 
group for action.  The table below summarises activity from July to September 2014. 
 
 
 

Date 
received 

Communication topic Action taken 

15.7.14 Disabled Children’s Charter (3 
correspondents) 

The Children’s Trust will consider 
this item at their meeting in 
November. 
 

17.7.14 Physical Activity Programmes and 
Change4Life 

The Public Health Campaign 
entitled “Eat Well, Move More” ran 
from July – September and 
incorporated the Change4life 
initiative at a series of events and in 
all communications. 
 

7.7.14 Information on workplace wellbeing 
for CCGs (“Technogym”) 

Forwarded to Oxfordshire CCG for 
information. 
 

1.8.14 Need for information on deafblind 
children in the Joint Strategic 
Needs Assessment 

Response sent and letter forwarded 
to the JSNA steering group for 
consideration and to the officers 
leading relevant work in the 
Children Education and Families 
Directorate. 
 

27.8.14 Follow up from earlier 
correspondence with Kris Hopkins 
MP on the topic of integrating 
housing, health and social care 
services 

Acknowledgement sent.  No further 
immediate action was needed. 

   

 
Any questions on this report can be directed to jackie.wilderspin@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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